
151

Alexander Gunyon

From: Daphne Bird 
Sent: 03 June 2024 16:24
To: Consultations
Subject: Objection to Brooklands Farm Development

Categories: Green category

--Email From External Account-- 

Dear Sirs, 
 
I object strongly to the Brooklands Farm Development. I lived in Whitstable for over  years, and am now nearby in 
Herne Bay.  
 
These towns have changed out of recognition since I first moved to Whitstable in the 1960s. So many acres of 
countryside have been taken over by new housing.  
 
We need those green areas. We need trees, and no more houses. There must be ENOUGH housing around 
Whitstable now - please, councillors, just stop and think: do we really need more housing? Can we afford to lose even 
more countryside??  
 
Think of future generations. Think of more people, more traffic, more concrete .... I say "ENOUGH!" - and you should 
too. 
 
Daphne Bird 
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